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Dollar-Limit Increase for Year 2 and One-Year Renewal (Year 3) to the Term Contract for Medical
Billing Services for the Mesa Fire and Medical Department (Citywide)

MFMD started the Medic Unit pilot program using Daisy Mountain for its billing services for three
years for the duration of the pilot program.  The dollar-limit increase is needed because of higher
than expected transport volumes.  The cost is ultimately offset by increased revenue.

The Mesa Fire and Medical Department and Purchasing recommend increasing the dollar-limit with
Daisy Mountain Fire District for Year 2 by $45,720, from $70,000 to $115,720; and authorizing the
renewal for Year 3 at $137,700 annually, based on estimated requirements.

File #: 19-0967, Version: 1

City of Mesa Printed on 6/8/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

